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Construction Notice- Lake Cargelligo Embankment Upgrade  

(Embankments B, C1, C2 & C3) 

Please be advised that construction works for the Lake Cargelligo Embankment Upgrade are scheduled to 

commence on Tuesday 2 September 2025, at Embankments B, C1, C2, and C3. These works will continue 

until the critical embankment activities have been completed.  

 

 Work hours: 6:00am – 6:00pm, seven days per week (weather dependant)  

 

During this period you may notice trucks and machinery in the area.  TraIfic controls and signage will be in 

place, and exclusion zones will be clearly marked. Please follow directions from traIfic controllers and keep 

clear of signed work areas. We’ll manage noise, dust and access in line with our environmental and safety 

plans. 

While the on-site project oIfice is being established, if you have any questions, please email WaterNSW on 

engagement@waternsw.com.au or contact the A1 Earthworx oIfice on (02) 6372 9538. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience and cooperation while we carry out 

these important works. 

 

 

For further information on the Lake Cargelligo Embankment Project, 

 please scan the QR code 
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